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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region II 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 

Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

RE: RII:JPO 
50-269 
50-270 
50-287 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

With regard to your letter dated May 22, 1979 concerning IE Bulletin 79-11, 

the following is Duke Power Company's 
response for Oconee Nuclear Station.  

Westinghouse type DB-75 breakers are installed in the Keowee Hydro 
Station, 

which supplies emergency electric power 
to Oconee. The actions required by 

items 2, 3, and 4 will be taken and a report will be provided 
on or before 

August 15, 1979.  

Very truly yours, 

William 0. Parker, Jr.  

RLG:scs 

fq 908 0OFFICIAL COPY


